
 

Oral submissions to be heard in Brisbane 
 
21 March 2013 
 
The Queensland Child Protection Commission of Inquiry will sit tomorrow in the Brisbane 
Magistrates Court in relation to Procedural Guideline 01.2-2013. 
 
Procedural Guideline 01.2-2013, which can be viewed on the Commission website, requires 
Commissioner Tim Carmody to be informed through oral submissions regarding written 
submissions received from those with leave to appear. 
 
No witnesses will be called to give evidence. 
 
Proceedings will be conducted in Court 17, level 4 of the Brisbane Magistrates Court, George 
Street and will commence at 10am. 
 
 
ENDS 
 
Media Contact: 3405 9783 or 3405 9785 
 
http://www.childprotectioninquiry.qld.gov.au/  
 
Follow us on Twitter @QCPCI 
http://www.twitter.com/QCPCI   
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